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President’s report 

Thank you to all those who organized and 

attended a delightful birthday lunch for 

me last week. I really appreciated the 

thought, the gifts and the great 

company.  

 

It has been a relatively quiet week this 

week as we prepare for a Bunnings BBQ 

tomorrow. Thanks to all those who have 

volunteered for what looks to be a wet 

and stormy day! 

 

The Variety Club Annual Charity Golf Day 

is on Friday 6 November at the 

Springwood Country Club.  Thanks to Bill 

Bowler and Adam Law for all their 

preparation for this event, and to all those 

who have volunteered for an early start!  

 

Thanks to Donald Cameron who sent the 

beautiful photo below of Alan with 

Casey. We hope to see you soon, Alan! 

 

Our thoughts are also with Yvonne 

Meehan who has taken a step back from 

secretarial duties due to current ill-health. 

Thank you to Norm Kitto who has offered 

to take on the secretarial role while 

Yvonne is unavailable.  

 

This Monday’s meeting will be great fun 

as we undertake some virtual travel.  The 

Club Administration Committee has been 

hard at work planning an exciting event. 

Don’t forget to bring a souvenir from your 

overseas travels to the meeting.  

 

Invoices were sent out this week for the 

wine as well as the gingerbrad kits. These 

have been great fundraising initiatives by 

Geoff Glassock and Norm Kitto, and your 

prompt payment would be appreciated.  

 

There are still three places available for 

the Melbourne Cup lunch at the Golf 

Club on Tuesday – please let me know by 

Saturday evening if you would like to 

attend.  

 

Jenny Kroonstuiver 

President 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thought for the week 

A dog is the only thing on earth that loves 

you more than he loves himself. 
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Pick-a-card! 

Fred Thompson was the winner of pick-a-

card this week. Sadly, not a joker winner.  

 

Virtual Travel Zoom Meeting Monday 2 

November 

Monday’s meeting (Nov 2) will be a 

Virtual Travel meeting where we can 

share some moments from our travels, 

when it was possible to do so. 

 

Please enjoy the evening and be ready 

to share such ideas as - a ‘brush with 

fame’ you may have had, your funniest 

travel memory, an unbelievable travel 

experience, or ‘Show and tell’ with a 

favourite souvenir. 

 

We may also have a travel trivia quiz and, 

if time permits, perhaps one or two 

brief ‘virtual tours’ of interesting places. 

 

 
 

Planned meetings for November 

• 2 November 2020 – Club Zoom 

meeting – Virtual tour night 

• 9 November 2020 – Pride of 

Workmanship presentations  

• 16 November 2020 – Ori social 

dinner 

• 23 November 2020 – Zoom Guest 

Speakers 

• 30 November 2020 – Annual 

General Meeting 

 

Planned meetings for December 

• 7 December 2020 - Club Zoom 

meeting 

• 14 December 2020 – Christmas 

Party (TBC) 

• 21 December 2020 – Committee 

meetings 

We will then be on break until 25 January 

202. 

 

Ori Social dinner – Monday 16 November: 

time to reserve your seat 

We have made a reservation for 20 

people at 7.00pm on  Monday 16 

November. Although restrictions have 

eased a little, you will still need to remain 

in your seat and we cannot have any 

speeches etc.  

 

Meals will be ordered from the menu and 

paid for individually.  

 

The last dinner was a fun event with great 

camaraderie, and I look forward to an 

opportunity to repeat it! 

 

Please let Jenny know by Thursday 12 

November if you would like to attend.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:rotaryclubofspringwood@gmail.com
http://www.springwoodrotary.org.au/


PO Box 45 SPRINGWOOD NSW 2777 
rotaryclubofspringwood@gmail.com :Email 

www.springwoodrotary.org.au/ :Web site 
 

 

 

District 9685 

Blue Mountains 

Service Above Self 

 

 

SPRINGWORD  

Newsletter 
Volume 

37 

Issue 72 

65 

656564 

30 October 2020 

202020202020 
 

Gingerbread House kits 

 
Norm Kitto will be collecting the kits on 

Thursday 26th November and they will be 

ready for collection from the Friday. 

Please ring before coming to collect or 

let Norm know if you require delivery. 

 

Bunnings BBQs upcoming rosters  

After this Saturday, the next Bunnings BBQ 

will be Saturday 21 November.  If you are 

available to be on the roster, please let 

Jenny know on 

jkroonstuiver@hotmail.com   

 

 
 

Community Projects Wheelbarrow Raffle  
Please remember to return ticket butts to 

Jenny Kroonstuiver.  If you are depositing 

funds directly into the Community account, 

please remember to say what they are for 

and who is depositing, and to let Jenny and 

Adam know you have deposited the funds.  

Board nominations - time to start thinking 

about nominating 

The AGM will be on 30 November, so 

please start thinking about nominating 

either yourself or someone else to the 

2021-2022 Board. Please chat to the 

current Directors to find out more about 

their portfolios. 

Positions will be: 

• President 

• President-elect 2021-2022 

• Secretary 

• Treasurer 

• 5 Board members.  
 

Last Saturday….. 

 
 

Remember when…. 

 

 

mailto:rotaryclubofspringwood@gmail.com
http://www.springwoodrotary.org.au/
mailto:jkroonstuiver@hotmail.com

